From: White, Duncan

To: Meyer, Karen

Cc: Dimmick, Lisa

Subject: FW: Draft SSD IMPEP Report - Response
Date: Tuesday, January 27, 2015 1:11:12 PM

SS&D response.

From: Herrera, Tomas

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2015 12:37 PM

To: White, Duncan

Cc: Dimmick, Lisa; Gonzalez, Hipolito; Henderson, Pamela; Dudes, Laura
Subject: Draft SSD IMPEP Report - Response

Good Afternoon Duncan,

We reviewed the draft report and only identified one clarification for consideration. On

page 2 under Technical Staffing and Training, 4™ sentence it states that “In the interim
period between reviews, four qualified reviewers have left the Branch due to promotions
and/or retirement...”

To clarify in my response in the questionnaire, | identified that John O’Donnell had left due
to a promotion. This was actually a lateral, an opportunity had opened for him to move
back to Texas to Region IV. Also, in the questionnaire | did not include Steve Poy as
“having left the program” because he has still assisted us from time to time depending on
the SSD workload. I'm not sure if this should be characterized or not, because he was due
branch reorganizations, and move as a lateral.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Tomas
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